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   Special Public Notice 
 Public Notice Mailing List Updates 

 

 

US Army Corps
of Engineers
Seattle District

 
 
 

 
Regulatory Branch 
Post Office Box 3755 
Seattle, Washington  98124-3755 
Telephone (206) 764-6184    
ATTN:  Ms. Shannon Wilson  
shannon.b.wilson@usace.army.mil Public Notice Date:  June 17, 2016 
   
 
 
ANNOUNCEMENT:  The Regulatory Branch of the U.S. Army Corps of Engineers, Seattle District 
(Corps) issues public notices (PN) soliciting public comments on proposed projects requiring standard 
individual permits (SIP) issued by the Department of the Army, also known as Corps permits.  We are 
updating our list of individuals and organizations interested in receiving notification of Regulatory Branch 
SIP PNs.   
 
PROCEDURES:  Electronic versions of PNs will be emailed, as an attachment, to those individuals and 
organizations who request to be on our electronic mailing list(s) and the PNs will also be available on the 
Seattle District’s web page at http://www.nws.usace.army.mil/.   
 
We will continue to provide notice of availability of PNs to property owners adjacent to proposed projects 
subject to SIPs and individuals who do not have access to the internet or email by a postcard through the 
U.S. mail.  Paper copies of full PNs can be provided upon request.   
 
PN mailing lists for proposed projects are organized by Washington State counties.  We can notify you of 
proposed projects subject to SIPs in any or all Washington State counties.  We also maintain a Special 
Public Notice mailing list for Regulatory Program updates concerning regulations, policies, and 
procedures.   
 
As we update our mailing lists, we are looking for the following replies to this Special Public Notice: 
 

• For recipients of email notifications: Let us know if you would like to change your notification 
request list.  Please see the attached form which lists regions and types of PNs you can request.  
Also, please ensure that your email account will accept our emails (i.e., not subject to SPAM 
blockers, require verification, etc.).  If we receive returned emails as undeliverable, your email 
address will be deleted from our mailing list(s).   
 

• For recipients of postcard notification (also known as hard copies) of PNs:  Confirm that you 
would like to continue to receive postcards.  Those who do not confirm within 30 days from the 
date of this Special Public Notice will be removed from our mailing list(s). 
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• Update contact information. 
 

• Request to be added to our mailing list(s). 
 

We strongly encourage those that are currently receiving hard copies to send us your email address to 
receive electronic copies of Corps PNs.  This is a more efficient process which saves time and resources. 
 
FINAL ANNOUNCEMENT:  If you know of anyone not receiving this Special Public Notice, who 
would be interested in receiving our public notices, please share this Special Public Notice with them or 
forward them to our webpage at http://www.nws.usace.army.mil/Missions/CivilWorks/Regulatory/Public-
Notices/ where they may obtain a copy of this document and attached form.  The form is pre-addressed 
but you will have to add postage.  
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